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English 

This half term as writers, we will be using Space and Arctic 

explorers as the theme of our writing. We will be focusing on: 

                                                      

 

R.E 

Branch Two – Galilee to Jerusalem.  

In this unit we Use developing specialist 

vocabulary to show how the Ten 

Commandments help human beings live good 

and happy lives, making links with Jesus’ 

teaching. Explain how virtue teaching, the Ten 

Commandments and Jesus’ teaching help people 

live a good life. Know that prayers can be 

petitions or meditative, making links with 

Catholic prayers, for example, the Rosary and 

Our Father. Explain the significance of Moses and 

Elijah at the Transfiguration. 

 

Welcome back Year 5. We hope you have a great Christmas and a wonderful New Year 

and are all ready for all the exciting things we have planned, including trips to Young 

Voices and Jordell Bank.  



Guided Reading 

Our Guided Read text for this half term is Street 

Child by Berlie Doherty. As readers, we will be 

reading this text, as a class and answering a range of 

questions. We will be paying particular attention to 

retrieval questions. 

When his mother dies, Jim Jarvis is left all alone in 

London. He is sent to the workhouse, but quickly 

escapes, choosing a hard life on the streets of the 

city over the confines of the workhouse walls. 

Struggling to survive, Jim finally finds some 

friends… only to be snatched away and made to 

work for the remorslessly cruel Grimy Nick.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Space 

In science we will continue to look at Space. We will look at how 

the planets move in relation to the sun and the solar system. We 

will consider why it looks like the sun moves, but in fact it is the 

other planets that move. Finally, we will analyse the different 

moon phases.  

 

 

 

How can you help? 
Weekly Homework 
- Homework will be set on a Friday and will need to 

be completed by the following Friday. If you have 

any trouble accessing homework online or would 

prefer a paper copy, please see me and I can 

arrange this for you.  

- Every week your child will receive spellings. The 

spelling test will take place on a Friday morning. 

Please practise these spellings with your child at 

home!  

- Spelling Shed – please ensure your child is 

accessing this regularly at home, there are 

certificates and rewards for children who access 

this! If your child has misplaced their login, please 

let me know.  

- TT Rockstars – please ensure your child is accessing 

this regularly at home too, it is extremely 

important that they regularly practice and apply 

their multiplication and division knowledge.  

- Remember to read every night with your child and 

sign their diary too! 

Thank you for your continued support and if you 

have any questions about your child’s learning or 

progress, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Mr Robinshaw 

 


